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RMA Health Position Statements Updated 
Accessing quality healthcare in rural Alberta can present challenges for municipalities and their 
residents. The RMA believes that rural Albertans deserve a voice in determining how healthcare services 
are funded and provided in their communities. 

In response to ongoing issues related to healthcare, and respecting the vital importance of access to 
health service in rural Alberta, the RMA Board of Directors has updated their position statements on 
health, which are used to inform our advocacy. 

The RMA encourages members to utilize these positions when advocating at the local level on the 
importance of rural healthcare.   

To view the updated health position statements, click here. 

For enquiries, please contact: 

Warren Noga 
Policy Advisor 
warren@RMAlberta.com 

Tasha Blumenthal 
Director of External Relations & Advocacy 
tasha@RMAlberta.com 
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